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As a proud lifelong, tax-paying, voting Oregon resident, I am uneasy with all of these 

anti-firearm bills that the Oregon legislature has been busy formulating. I don't 

understand the urgency of placing additional barriers to a person's constitutional right 

to keep and bear arms, especially during these troubling times.  

 

When the government itself is trying to actively place limits (and financial burden) on 

an otherwise law-abiding citizen's ability to purchase, possess, or enjoy a firearm in 

any of its forms, or with any of its accessories, for any lawful reason, then something 

distressing is happening to our fragile democracy and I am opposed to such efforts. 


